
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
VANCOUVER 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

Lease of Vehicle for the Participants to the Consular and Economic 
Consultations in Vancouver, B.C., Canada 15 December 2024 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested service providers to submit a 
quotation for the lease of vehicle to transport the participants of the Consular and Economic 
Consultations (CEC) of Philippine Posts in Canada from Vancouver, B.C. to Whistler, B.C. and 
back to Vancouver B.C., on 15 December 2024: 

1. Must accommodate 40 persons; 
2. Must include Protection & Coverages; 
3. Must include the driver, mileage and fuel refill. 

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate's Property Officer Kenneth Joya 
at email address: kenneth.iova dfa.qov.ph or Administrative Officer Carol Halili-Castalieda at 
email address: carlota.castaneda dfa.gov.ph.

Proposals must be submitted not later than 14 November 2024, 1700H,  delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email addresses. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 15 November 2024, and reserves the 
right to not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above services will be 
sourced from the Consulate's Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) for FY 2024. 
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Vancouver, B.C., 09 October 2024 
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